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Dear Customer: 

Thank you for reaching out to us regarding regulation (EU) 2023/1115 OF THE EUROPEAN 
PARLIAMENT AND OF THE COUNCIL (EU Deforestation Regulation or EUDR). 
 
Consistent with our company mission to enable our customers to make the world 
healthier, cleaner and safer, Thermo Fisher is committed understanding and mitigating 
risk related to deforestation within our supply chain.  

We are currently conducting an analysis of our supply chain to identify products in-scope for 
this regulation.   We also have a project team in place that is developing a process in alignment 
with due diligence expectations under the EUDR for any items that are found to be in-scope. 
 
Please understand that this effort will take time, and we ask for your patience as we analyze 
the impact to our supply chain and obtain the necessary due diligence information.  We assure 
you that we will provide you with your requested information as soon as it is available. 
 
In the meantime, feel free to read our 2023 Corporate Social Responsibility Report and our Key 
policies for suppliers. 
 
If you have any additional questions or concerns related to EUDR, or our process, please 
contact our EUDR project team via email at EUDeforestation@thermofisher.com. 
Otherwise, we will be in contact once we have completed our analysis. 
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